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Comment Submitted:

I have been asked to respond on behalf of Santa Fe County regarding the solar energy PEIS preparation underway. The County
received a letter from Linda S.C. Rundell, NM State Dircetor for the BLM, informing the County of the initiation of the PEIS. 

Santa Fe County is interested in participating in the PEIS process and any plan amendments. At this time, Santa Fe County
would like to explore the possibility of an informal participation in the PEIS by its staff members. We feel that the County’s
interests and your objectives can be well served with such a role by Santa Fe County. 

Please advise me as to the best method for beginning this cooperative process. You may contact me at polafson@santafecounty.org
or by phone at (505)992-9866. 

Paul Olafson, Director, Community Project Division 
Community Services Department 
Santa Fe County 


